
 

Directorate of Investment and Company Administration 

Reminder Announcement for Recommendation of Foreigners’ Visa Extension  

1. On November 1st, 2022, it was announced that "Foreigners who would like to apply 

visa extension recommendations from companies must apply at least 60 days prior to 

the visa expiration date." 

2. However, DICA has found that some applicants submitted without having at least 

60 days left in the visa validity. 

3. Hence, it is reminded that DICA will proceed to applications which have at least 60 

days prior to the visa expiration date and will not consider applications that do not have 

at least 60 days left prior to the visa expiration date. 

 

 


